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June 15, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is offered as a recommendation for the services provided by D’Novo Services, LLC.
Close Construction hired D’Novo Services recently on a project to construct a Re-Pump Station
project for Orange County Utilities. They completed the project on time and within the budget.
They staffed the project with competent managers and skilled labor to perform the work

necessary.

As a General Contractor, we stress jobsite safety and take the precautions necessary to avoid
accidents. It was a pleasure to work with D’Novo’s staff who also employ a safety-first policy.

Please consider hiring D’Novo Services, LLC for your upcoming electrical needs. We have had
good experience with them and appreciate the work they have rendered on this project. We
strongly recommend their services.

Sincerely,

el vie

Thomas C. Close

President
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